Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
RULE NO: RULE TITLE
62-520.420: Standards for Class G-I and Class G-II Ground Water

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT on November 2, 2007, the Department of Environmental Protection, received a petition for an emergency temporary variance from the Florida Department of Transportation to allow discharge of ground water containing iron exceeding the ground water standard. The project is associated with the construction of the Miami Intermodal Center at the Miami International Airport. The petition has been assigned OGC File Number 07-2022. If any person wishes to submit public comments on this petition, the comments must be submitted to the person listed below within 14 days of the date of this notice.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Donnie McClaugherty, DEP, 2600 Blair Stone Rd., MS 3530, Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400, (850)245-8645.
